

## April Showers Bring May Flowers Welcome April! We are hoping that the April showers and snow showers will be over by the time we head out for our Spring field trip to Highbanks MetroPark. Our field trip is planned for Friday, April 20<sup>th</sup>. Permission slips and information about the field trip Came home this week.

A naturalist will be leading a program for us on reptiles and amphibians. Students will also be going on a nature discovery hike. There will be time for families to explore the nature center as well. There is no cost associated with the field trip.

We are looking forward to the outing and will be praying for a bright and sunny day! Please monitor the weather and dress for outdoor exploration. Hopefully we will need sunscreen instead of rain boots or winter gloves.;)

April Outreach For our April Outreach project, we will be hosting a puppy and kitty shower for the Humane Society of Delaware County. Throughout the month, we will be collecting puppy and kitten food, toys, and supplies that the Humane Society can use to care for their new little guests. If your family would like to participate, the Humane Society welcomes donations of all kinds.

If you would like to learn more about the Humane Society of Delaware County, you can check out their website at hsdcohio.org. On their website, under the *I want to help tab*, is a wish list of specific supplies they currently have a need for.

As always, participation is optional. We like to provide students and families with opportunities to explore and connect with the community. Please email if you have any questions.

We hope you have enjoyed the outreach projects that we have provided the children with this year. We appreciate the support of our families, and love that our little learners have made a difference in the world.

**Spring Music Program** Wednesday, May 16<sup>th</sup> will be our last day of preschool and our spring music program. Our talented music and movement teacher, Miss Melanie, has a fantastic program in store for you. In preparation for the program, Miss Melanie has designed and ordered T-shirts for all students to wear at the program and keep to remember their year at Bright Beginnings Christian Preschool.

Coming home in the next few weeks will be an envelope labeled "Spring Program T-shirt Donation." If you are able to donate \$2.00 to help cover the cost of the t-shirts, we would appreciate it. We will be blessed by any donations. Thank you in advance for helping us with this project. Please email if you have any questions.

BBCP Summer Camp We are busy planning and looking forward to three amazing weeks of summer camp this year at BBCP! If you are interested in your child attending summer camp, please turn in your registration form this month. This will help with our planning. Thank you! If you have any questions or need additional registration forms, please email. We also have registration forms available on the table in the hall.

Miss Wendy's Spanish Class Finale On Wednesday, May 9th, parents are invited to attend their child's Spanish class with Miss Wendy. The students will be performing the Mexican Hat Dance and sharing what they have learned in Spanish class this year. A schedule of times each class meets is listed below. Each class is only 20 minutes long. If you are available to visit during your child's Spanish time, you will not be disappointed. Miss Wendy and the children will surely bring a smile to your face, and I think you will be impressed with how much students have learned this year.

## A.M. Spanish Class Schedule:

9:10 - 9:30 Miss Emily's Class

9:30-9:50 Miss Suzanne's Class

10:00-10:20 Miss Susan & Sara's Class

10:30-10:50 Miss Veronica's Class

11:00-11:20 Miss Tami's Class

## P.M. Spanish Class Schedule:

1:00 -1:20 Miss Suzanne's Class

1:30-1:50 Miss Emily & Sara's Class

2:00 – 2:20 Miss Veronica's Class

2:30-2:50 Miss Tami's Class

Art with Miss Jessica Students have been experimenting with different art media and creating beautiful and original artwork this year. Miss Jessica will be displaying students' work throughout this month. Please check out their creative pieces that are lining our hallways. A big thank you to Miss Jessica for the fantastic art program she has provided for our students this year. She has definitely enriched our program and the lives of our little learners. Thank you Miss Jessica!

## Thank You Notes!

- •Thank you to all who have volunteered to help with drop off service. Please sign up if you can help us finish the year strong! We appreciate you!
- •Thank you to all who have volunteered to deliver art to local law enforcement as part of our March outreach Project. The Delaware County Sheriffs and their K-9 officers were recently blessed with art and a visit from one of our students. Other families will be delivering art to the Sunbury Police Department and the officers at the Delaware County Jail. If your family would like to visit and deliver art to a department in the area, please send me a note, and I will gladly get you a packet of art to deliver.
- Thank you for partnering with us in the education of your child. As always, please email any time at <a href="mailto:bbcpmissmichelle@gmail.com">bbcpmissmichelle@gmail.com</a>.







